
April 10, 1972 
 
Meeting at town hall. 

 
Called to order by Wachter.  Reports tabled till later. 
 
Eureka Estates presented engineers report on Harmer farm.  They wanted  a permit to 

remove black dirt from said property.  They were instructed to send a letter stating their 
exact specifications as to depth of removal, etc. to the clerk before a license would be 
issued. 
 

Malitor Rother presented their rates starting June 1 for maintenance, mowing and snow 
plowing.  Rates were to be increased $1.00 an hour for maintaining and a $1.50 for 
snowplowing.  They would also be in a better position to sand roads next year.  
 

Gary Estrem and Billy Johnson applied for building permits.  They were told to contact 
Isberg at the Dakota County Planners. 
 
The proposed shooting and hunting ordinance were discussed and some changes in 

sample ordinance proposed. 
 
The hiring of a township engineer was next.  After some discussion Adams and Mateffy 
were designated as township engineer. 

 
Since the County board reversed its decision to pay gopher bounties, Eureka’s gopher 
bounty plan was dropped by the action of the town board. 
 

Wacther was to notify Adam’s and Mateffy and to set up a meeting with Schmitz. 
 

Hilman Leine, Clerk 


